NCSX Post Job Briefing


Document reviewed: D-NCSX-MCF-003
Title:  MC Fabrication- VPI Station Activities for the A2 Modular Coil
Date: January 8, 2007
Attendees:  Tom Meighan, Bud Kearns, Mike Dimattia, Lance Smith, Bob Tucker, Charlie Hughes, Colin Phelps
Comments from De-Briefing:
1) The VPI went smoothly.  Started around 10:00 AM and declared the coil filled at 10:30 PM.  Encountered no problems during the fill.  The epoxy bag held up well with the extra thick cotton candy [epoxy/glass] to reinforce the bag mold. 

Safety Concerns:

1) None
VPI Operations
2) The upper end of the coil, as usual, remains the most difficult to fill.  This required additional milking [pushing/pulling] of the epoxy to ensure adequate fill.  Additional poly lines were run between the “B” and “C” valves in order to have more volume of epoxy at the top during the soaking period.
Pre-VPI Activities:
3) Additional lines will be run prior to filling the next coil between the “B” and “C” valves.  These lines if needed will help with the filling operations.  This will help to minimize any disruption during the process
4) The epoxy lines were routed and supported with minimal sag.  [good]
Post-VPI Activities:

5) The extra epoxy/glass “shell” that encapsulated the cooling tubes caused problems during its removal during post-VPI.  A great deal of time was spent removing the shell without damaging the tubes.  In future shells the attempt will be made to keep the cooling tubes outside of the shell in order to minimize the times associated with post-VPI without jeopardizing the integrity of the mold. 

Reported by: Thomas Meighan 1/10/07
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